
NEWS

Looking	for	New	Content!
Have	you	recently	conducted	a	challenging	survey,	or	are	you	working	with	the	very	latest
technology	that	your	fellow	geomatics	specialists	around	the	world	should	know	about?	At
'GIM	International'	we	are	always	looking	for	enthusiastic	mapping	and	surveying
professionals	who	are	willing	to	share	their	experiences	with	us	and	our	readers.	So	if	you
have	any	relevant	thoughts	or	ideas,	please	let	us	know	–	and	maybe	your	blog,	column,
case	study	or	report	could	soon	be	gaining	worldwide	exposure!

Knowledge	exchange	and	lifelong	learning	are	two	important	pillars	of	our	geomatics
media	platform,	as	we	strive	to	serve	our	readers	with	a	continuous	flow	of	need-to-know
(and	also	nice-to-know!)	information.

Just	some	of	the	ways	you	could	contribute	include:

Blogs
Columns
‘How	to’	articles
Case	studies
Technical	reports

So	if	you	are	happy	to	share	your	thoughts	and	ideas	about	anything	that	you	believe	could	be	relevant	for	the	geomatics	community,
please	let	us	know!	Our	content	manager	Wim	van	Wegen	(wim.van.wegen@geomares.nl)	will	be	glad	to	team	up	with	you	to	turn	your
content	into	a	professional	article	that	meets	the	standards	for	publication	on	our	website,	in	our	magazine	and/or	in	our	newsletter.	We’re
looking	forward	to	hearing	from	you!
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